
Subject: FW: WO275-01 Drumman facility 

From: Ewa Babiarczyk 
Sent: 16 August 2013 14:20 
To: 'Derek Milton' 
Subject: RE: WO275-01 

Thank you Derek. 

Regards, 
Ewa Babiarczyk 
Inspector 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
Environmental Protection Agency 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Wexford 

Tel: +353 53 91 60662 
Fax: +353 53 91 60699 
E. Babiarczvk@epa.ie 

__ 

From: Derek Milton ~mailto:derek.milton@FKO.IE] 
Sent: 16 August 2013 14:OS 
To: Ewa Babiarczyk 
Subject: WO275-01 

I 
Hello Eva, 

just a note to  let you know that the Article 14 submission re WO27501 has been sent via registered post today and 
should be with the Agency by Monday, 

\ trust t h i j  is ok, 

Best Regards, 

/Derek 

Derek Milton 
Principal Scientist 
MCIWM 

For and o n  behalf of 
Fehily Timoney & Company 

Unit 16 
3rd Floor 
J5 Plaza 
North Park Business Park 
North Road 
Dublin 11 
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